

HIGHLAND HAWK HAPPENINGS





UCA IS FULLY ACCREDITED BY THE MIDDLE STATES ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS, PHILADELPHIA, PA, USA

MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR

Dear UCA Parents and Guardians.

We hope this message finds you and your family safe and healthy. Our entire UCA faculty and staff are busily preparing for, and looking forward to, the start of the 2021-2022 school year. We are pleased to announce Tuesday, September 14th will be the official start of the 2021-2022 school year. Please note due to the current situation in Lebanon, students will begin the school year online for the month of September. Per our usual process, the beginning of the year will be focused on diagnostic assessments and revision in order to successfully prepare our students for the coming year.

Please be assured careful attention has been devoted to preparing multiple online delivery models to address the current situation in Lebanon. Simply put, we remain committed to providing the highest quality education, and student support, no matter the challenges we may face during these difficult times.

As previously announced by the Minister of Education, UCA is preparing to welcome students and teachers back to school for face-to-face learning during the month of October. The details regarding the process of returning to school will be provided to you in future communications. Please be aware the return to face-to-face learning will be dependent upon UCA's ability to secure the necessary resources to support a physical return to school. Although we are diligently working to secure these resources, the current situation in Lebanon may delay the physical return to school.

Per our usual process, the details regarding the start of the school year will be communicated through Eduflag, SMS and the UCA website. Every effort is being made to ensure information is provided in a timely manner in order for students and parents to prepare accordingly. You may contact the UCA administration at any time should you have additional questions regarding the 2021-2022 school year.

Sincerely,

Walid Abushakra

Superintendent of UCA and Esol schools

Gerald Redd

UCA Director



www.universalcollege.edu.lb